
	

                   
	
June	1,	2019	
	
Fivay	students,	parents,	and	community:	
	
Congratulations	on	a	strong	finish	to	the	school	year!			
	
Together	we	(the	students,	staff,	parents,	and	community)	celebrated	many	highlights	and	accomplished	some	great	things.				
We:	

• merged	two	high	school	families.	
• had	students	step	up	to	serve,	lead,	mentor,	and	make	a	difference.	
• celebrated	amazing	student	scholastic	accomplishments.		This	year’s	senior	class	was	awarded	over	$180,000	in	

scholarships!			
• celebrated	amazing	student	athletic	accomplishments.		Many	of	our	senior	athletes	signed	to	continue	playing	in	

college.	
• had	our	first	graduating	class	of	AVID	4	students.	
• increased	the	number	of	Advanced	Placement	classes	offered	and	students	enrolled	in	those	classes.	
• expanded	and	increased	Dual	Enrollment	opportunities	for	students.	
• successfully	implemented	the	Save	Our	Students	(SOS)	program.	
• added	to	our	academy	programs	and	pathways	to	include	Fire	Science,	set	up	the	Ambulance	Simulator,	and	began	

construction	on	our	Fire	Science	lab	space.			
• increased	the	number	of	students	achieving	industry	certification	(911/Dispatch,	CNA,	CMAA,	and	ServSafe).		
• implemented	the	Fivay	High	School	NJROTC	program.	
• started	new	student	traditions.	
• are	on	track	to	have	an	increased	graduation	rate	for	this	year’s	cohort.			

	
These	accomplishments	are	many	of	the	reasons	why	the	Fivay	Falcon	family	is	so	special.		Our	students	are	resilient,	
hardworking,	and	capable	of	amazing	things.		This	time	of	year,	we	celebrate	our	graduating	seniors,	begin	implementing	plans	
for	the	19-20	school	year,	and	welcome	incoming	freshmen.		It’s	a	season	of	growth,	reflection,	and	change	for	our	students,	
parents,	and	staff	as	our	students	move	into	the	next	part	of	their	journey	forward.			
		
Fivay	High	School	will	continue	to	grow	and	change	as	the	summer	progresses.		The	Fivay	High	School	administrative	team	is	
changing.		Mrs.	Danielle	Lawrence	will	be	heading	to	River	Ridge	High	School	this	summer	as	an	Assistant	Principal.		I	know	
we	all	wish	her	the	best	and	are	grateful	for	her	dedication	to	our	students.		I	am	headed	to	Zephyrhills	High	School	to	serve	as	
Principal	starting	July	1,	2019.		It	has	been	my	pleasure	to	serve	as	Principal	of	Fivay	High	School	and	partner	with	your	
student	and	you	on	your	student’s	high	school	journey.		I	appreciate	all	of	the	support	you	have	shown	me,	input	you	have	
shared	with	me,	and	celebrations	we	have	shared	these	past	two	years.			
	
Fivay	High	School	is	an	amazing	place	to	be	and	I	look	forward	to	hearing	more	about	the	accomplishments	of	our	Fivay	Falcon	
Family!	
	
Sincerely,	
	

Christina C. Stanley 
	
Dr.	Christina	C.	Stanley	
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